
From:
Sent:

Redacted

9/15/2010 5:02:37 PM
Simon, Sean A. (sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Bawa, Niki' (niki.bawa@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: PG&E Workplan - follow ups

Sean/Niki:

-For Enco/Samsung, the counterparty has told us that all five projects are seeking ARRA funding.

-We are still waiting to get the ARRA information from SunPower. I will pass that along as soon as I get
it.

Thanks,

Redacted
Regulatory Relations Manager 
Pacific Gas & Electric Co.
Redacted
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